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Press Release
June 8, 2017
The Coalition of Eritrean Canadian Communities and Organizations (CECCO) will host a seminar to members of Eritrean Canadian community on Nevsun’s mining operations in Eritrea and its corporate social responsibilities policies.

Consistent with its mission CECCO remains a national body that represents Eritrean-Canadian communities. The primary purpose of this body is to foster good relations between Eritrea and Canada and between the people of both countries, promote cultural exchange and trade relations and represent our communities with a collective voice.

CECCO asks all interested individuals to register via the link below or register at the door.

Registration link: www.eritreacanada.org

The details of the seminar are below:

Seminar: “Nevsun’s Bisha Mine: Responsible Mining and Development in Eritrea”
Date: June 14, 2017
Time: 5:45pm to 9:30pm
Location: Lithuanian House
1573 Bloor St W, Toronto
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http://www.eritreacanada.org / @EritreaCanada / Communications@eritreacanada.org


image1.jpg
LS Lo, Y o ladail s Slaaiall L)
ALt hCHEP hTSP 99ANLANT HhAtT

CECCO

Coalition des communautés et organisations érythréennes du Canada
Coalition of Eritrean Canadian Communities and Organizations




